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Charges from October 2012 at The National Archives, Kew 
 
Reader fee 
There are no reader fees. 
 
Copying 
This applies to copies taken for private study only. Please enquire regarding commercial reproduction 
charges. 

 Use of digital camera (for personal visitors to the Library) 
The use of a digital camera is allowed, free of charge, if in accordance with Copyright regulations.  
Visitors can take up to 50 images per day. 
Please contact the Librarian and fill in a request form detailing each item if you wish to digitize any 
material in the collection.  
There are no photocopying facilities available in the dedicated reading room at The National Archives 
where the Huguenot Library is housed.  

 Digital images requests from the Librarian (via e-mail or letter) 
Readers can request digital images to be taken from: 

- Printed material  
- Family Research Files 
- Wagner Pedigrees 
- Items in the archive (not bigger than A3) 

 
Please note that some items may not be photographed because of their fragility or because the request 
would not be in line with Copyright regulations. 
 
Readers need to provide exact references of the items that they wish to have digitized. 
 
The maximum number of images that the Librarian can take is capped at 30 per request. 
 
Depending on the number of requests and work involved some delay may occur in supplying images. 
 
These photographs are not taken by a professional photographer; if you require high resolution digital 
images please contact the Librarian. 
 
Charges for digital images taken by the Librarian 
50p per image 
Plus an additional charge for a CD, administration, postage and packaging as below: 
 

UK Europe Elsewhere 

£11.50 £12.50 £13.50 

 
Supplementary administrative charges may apply to large numbers of images taken from different 
documents, due to the increased time involved in digitizing them. 


